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NH Data Privacy Law

As of June 2019, all NH school districts must comply with a Data 
Privacy Law (RSA 189:66) which concerns the protection of 
Student Data. 

All software applications and tools that collect or house student 
personally identifiable information must be approved and a Data 
Privacy Agreement must be in place. 
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Approved Software Programs and Tools

Sau 39 is a member of the Student Data Privacy Consortium (SDPC). This 
consortium supports us in obtaining data privacy agreements and provides 
a directory of approved programs.  

Please visit the SAU 39 SDPC page to see a list of approved programs.  

● See this document for an overview of the SAU 39 software approval process.  

● Complete this google form to request a software or tool be reviewed and DPA 
obtained.

https://sdpc.a4l.org/district_search.php?districtID=9652&state=NH
https://www.sau39.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=4962&dataid=11154&FileName=Process%20For%20Software%20Approval%20-%20Revised.pdf
https://forms.gle/QV2LaE9nVnXzRYAk8

